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       Going back to standard time makes so much sense, especially if Oregon can do 

it without waiting for other states or the feds to approve it. 

 

       I have never understood why we would want to go on daylight savings time all 

the time;  as someone pointed out years ago, you can't make the daylight last any 

longer by changing the clocks, any more than you can make a blanket longer by 

cutting a foot off the top and sewing it to the bottom. 

 

       Please pass this bill, and "Ditch the Switch!" 

 


